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Bridging Ceremony

at

Selden Park

Marshes of Glynn Service Unit bridging ceremony will be held Saturday, May 19th at 10:00 am.  It will take place at the back of the park at the bridge.  We’ll then take a short walk to the shelter next to the playground for refreshments.  The service unit will provide paper products and drinks.  Please bring a snack to share.
Bridging to Brownies – sweet

Bridging to Junior – salty

Older Girls – fruits or veggies

For information, please contact

Judy Hanna 912-280-6883
Deborah Coleman 912-258-2359

